
 

 
 

Visiting Rotarians 
 

 

Guests 
 

Courtney Williams      

Next meetings�. Tuesday 10 January Tuesday 17 January 

Location Bowral Bowling Club  

Program Barefoot Lawn Bowls night -  Partners
District Chair for Vocational Promotion 

 

Speaker Social - Fellowship Lorraine Wysman 

Intro/Vote of Thanks President Linda President Linda 

Dinner Fees Don Graham Jim Harrison 

Journalist Ray Coulton Mick Lendrum 

Regalia - David McCosh 
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If you are unable to do duty, please find a replacement and advise Ray Williams by email rayjenw@bigpond.com 

 
Your Jolly Journalist: Jacinta Sheridan 

 

About 50 people, members and their guests 

enjoyed the Annual Bowral-Mittagong Rotary 

Club Christmas Party on Tuesday 20th 

December 2016. The room was festive with 

tables decorated beautifully (thanks Julie 

Glenn). Friends chatted and shared a beautiful 

meal together.  Bravo Chef Pascale  and Staff

President Linda opened the evening with a 

toast to “Peace”. 

Rose Connelly was presented with a club 

award for consistently demonstrating ‘Service 

Above Self’ in her daily life. 

 

A raffle was drawn with three lucky winners. 

Thank you to David and Ria for donating a 

Christmas Cake and thank you to Rosemary 

Kelly for organising the Raffle. 

First Prize – Rose Connelly (by default – no 

one else had the ticket!) 

Second Prize – Yolanda  

Third Prize – Ian Cropper   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

Some photos of the night 
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Editor’s Note: 

 

Jenny and I wish all Members 
and Partners a wonderful 

Christmas and a Happy and 
prosperous New Year 

 
Thankyou to all journalists! 

 

 


